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JAMES G. QUAID, CPA

INDUSTRIES

Not-For-Profit 
 

SERVICES

Audit Services

Employee Benefit Plans Services 

MEMBERSHIPS AND AFFILIATIONS

• American Institute of Certified Public 
Accountants

• Forefront

• Illinois CPA Society

CERTIFICATIONS AND LICENSES

• Certified Public Accountant

EDUCATION

• B.S., Accountancy,  

Marquette University

Jim is Chair of ORBA’s Not-For-Profit Group and his experience includes providing 
auditing, accounting and tax services for not-for-profit organizations, including 
civic and cultural organizations, educational institutions, social service agencies, 
associations and foundations. Jim’s experience enables him to advise not-for-profit 
clients about new funding streams, the best course when providing a new service 
or program, and effective ways to undertake strategic or operational changes.  Jim 
is also a director in-charge of many of our firm's employee benefit plan audits.

PROACTIVE
Throughout his career, Jim has helped his clients address the needs of their 
various stakeholders, whether for an organization’s board, staff, donors, recipients, 
members, governmental or oversight agencies and the public at large. Jim is 
also a frequent speaker on various subjects and is actively involved with various 
committees and associations dedicated to the not-for-profit industry.

OUTSIDE OF THE OFFICE
Jim and his family spend much of their free time at swim meets and water polo 

games to watch their youngest child and visiting their two older children in college. 
The Quaid family also enjoys travelling to new destinations, as well as visiting 
various cultural institutions and attractions in and around Chicago.

CIVIC ACTIVITIES
• Advisory Board Member, Department of Accounting, Marquette University

BLOGS
• Do Not Let Fraud Prevention Slide

• Is Your Cybersecurity Up to the Task?

• Questions and Concerns Board Members Should Consider in the Current 

Environment – Fiduciary Responsibilities and Investments

• Questions and Concerns Board Members Should Consider in the Current 

Environment – Cybersecurity

• The CARES Act Provides Some Relief to Not-For-Profit Organizations
• 2018 Yellow Book and New Independence Rules for Auditors

NEWSLETTERS
• Not-For-Profit Group Newsletter - Winter 2021

CLIENT ALERTS 
• Single Audit Extension
• Grants for Shuttered Venue Operators
• Accounting for PPP Loans
• OMB Revisions to Single Audit Submission Extensions and Other Updates

SEMINARS & EVENTS
• ASC 842 Leases, Chicago, IL, September 2022
• Is Your Not-For-Profit Organization Ready for the New Revenue Recognition 

Standards?, Chicago, IL, April 2021
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